
Hello MC BOS:  

 

I write you to convey firm opposition to Mendocino County continuing to contract Wildlife 

Services for work within our County.  

 

As a locally based business owner, land owner, a husband a and father of two who resides within 

what is essentially a wilderness area- based on dozens of conversations that I have had with 

members of our community, I want you each to know that the majority of your constituents 

appear to share my position. I hope that you will have the courage to shut the door on Wildlife 

Services and help our County to move away from the unfortunate period of ruthless disregard for 

nonhuman lifeforms which is standard operating procedure at Wildlife Services. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mark X. Wentworth  

Wentworth Vineyard and Ranch, LLC 

 


